
June 17, 2019   

 

Haworth Park is Closed to the Public Until Further Notice 

Haworth Park remains underwater due to the major flooding event this Spring in our area and the 

continuing high-water levels of the Missouri River. Therefore, the City of Bellevue Parks Department will 

not be accepting reservations at the Haworth Park RV Park and Campground at this time and do not 

expect Haworth Park to reopen anytime soon 

 Please check back periodically to www.bellevue.net for updated information on Haworth Park 

 

 

 


